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First Name - Pamela

Last Name - Michell 

Organization Name - New Hope Housing 

Comment - I urge you to expand Medicaid in Virginia. As executive director of a homeless services agency 
with 1300 Virginia clients annually, I see daily the devastation that can result from lack of health insurance. 
Medicaid expansion will provide much needed health insurance to 400,000 households on the margins, will 
be paid for by the federal government 100% until 2020 and then 90%. Why would we reject federal funds 
which will help Virginians? Please expand Medicaid.
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